
Week Beginning Monday 22nd June 2020 

Hi Year 3!  

We have reached our last week of school and of Year 3. We hope you have enjoyed all of the activities that have 

been set for home learning and the different topics we have shared through the past few months.   We have 

attached a number of activities that you can complete if you wish this week and finish any outstanding reading on 

Bug Club, Mathletics and Study Ladder. These can be found on the website as well.  We continue to be available as 

always through seesaw and can help and support you.  Just get in touch.  

Your school reports and remaining belongings will be available from 10am -3pm on Wednesday 24March 2020- 

Thursday 25 March 2020.  Please check through these to ensure you have everything.  

Please remember to send the photos of your memories to your class teacher.   

We are incredibly proud of all pupils, parents and carers for adapting to home learning and schooling in this different 

way that is new to us all. 

Have a fantastic fun- filled summer! 

Stay Safe, Mrs Martin & Mr Hannigan. 

Reading 
 

This week we would like you to take this opportunity to ensure you have read all of 
your allocated books on Bug Club.  Once you have, why not read your favourite books 
again? 
Over the summer 
Continue to practice reading the first 300 high frequency words. You could display 
these around the house, play games to encourage word recognition such as snap and 
memory or choose a group of words and count how many times they appear in your 
reading book. 
 

Literacy A number of activities related to our topic, ‘Under the Sea’ have been attached and share 
on the website.   

Numeracy  Please ensure all assigned Mathletics activities have been completed. 
Over the summer you still have access to Mathletics 
 You could then play live to practice your mental Maths skills.   
 
We have placed on the website a number of Numeracy activities that will help 
consolidate Year 3 learning over the summer break if you wish to make use of them.  

Topic – Under the Sea  Mr Hannigan will read the story of the Rainbow Fish.  Here are some questions to discuss 
the book: 
Q1) Why does Rainbow Fish share his scales? 
Q2) Why is the Rainbow fish happy? 
Q3) Why is the Rainbow Fish a good book? 
Q4) What does Rainbow Fish tell him? 
We have attached a comprehension activity for you to use. 
 

PDMU  Over the summer 
At the beginning of Year 3 we made time capsules. These will be sent home with reports 
to let you see how much you’ve grown and changed since September.  
 

Outdoor Learning  Continue to enjoy outdoor learning by working through the list of activities. Remember 
to add any ideas of your own you might have.  
 

Study Ladder No new activities will be assigned this week but please this opportunity to complete all 
tasks that have been set on Study Ladder previously.  You can also try some of your own. 
https://www.studyladder.co.uk/login/account  

 

https://www.studyladder.co.uk/login/account

